
 

For Local 8 Members at Solid Ground 
March 13, 2024 

   

Upcoming Labor Management Meeting 
 
Labor Management Meetings are scheduled to meet on the fourth Wednesday of 
every month.  The purpose of the Committee is to foster communications between the 
Employer and the Employees to resolve issues and disputes, and to exchange ideas to 
promote improved communications and working conditions throughout Solid Ground.  
Our next meeting will be on March 24th. 
 
If you have a work place issue, concerns you would like to have the Labor Management 
Committee, LMC,  address please email your topic, and include as much detail as 
possible and ideas of how to resolve the issues to shelby@opeiu8.org or contact a 
Union LMC Member no later than the end of the day Tuesday, March 19.  
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact your LMC Team: April Mazur, 
Arturo Velasquez, Bela Sanchez, Kendrick, Cynthia Linder, David Olivera, Rachel 
Moulton, Shana McCann, or Shelby Mooney, Union Representative at 
shelby@opeiu8.org 
 
Please note that Shelby is covering for Ida for the next couple of months while she is on 
leave.   
 
Upcoming Union Events 
 
North Regional Meeting 
Saturday, March 23 
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Everett Labor Temple 
2810 Lombard Ave, Everett WA 
 
To participate, please RSVP by noon on Wednesday, March 20 online or to 
richard@opeiu8.org  (please mention North Regional Meeting). 
 
 
Annual Shop Steward/Leadership Conference 
Saturday, April 13 from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Seattle Labor Temple, 5030 1st Ave S, Seattle WA. 
All Members welcome! 
 
This event is a great opportunity for Shop Stewards, Workplace Leaders, and Members 
who want to learn and get more involved in their union! Expect a full day of training 
where we can all connect to strengthen our skills and meet fellow union brothers, 
sisters, and siblings. The agenda for this conference covers a wide range of topics 
including Leaves, Reading your Collective Bargaining Agreement, Handling Conflict 
between Members, a panel of experienced Local 8 Stewards and much more. The 
training will be held in person on Saturday, April 13 from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the 
Seattle Labor Temple, 5030 1st Ave S, Seattle WA.  
 
 
A 50% rebate on your Initiation Fee will be given if you attend either a Regional 
Meeting, a Local 8 sponsored training, the annual Shop Steward/Leadership Training or 
a Membership Assembly within one (1) year of your date of hire.  
 
Sign-up for Text Messaging: Stay informed on what is happening with OPEIU 8 by 
signing up for text messaging. Click here to sign up for updates. 
 
 
Questions, contact your Union Representative Shelby Mooney at 
206-441-8880 ext. 117 or Shelby@OPEIU8.org 
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